
August 1, 2024

VIA Electronic Delivery
Clerk of Council
City Hall, Room 1E09
1300 Perdido Street
New Orleans, Louisiana 70112

Report of Entergy New Orleans, LLC in Compliance with Council
Resolution R-24-73 dated February 22, 2024; UD-21-03

Dear Clerk of Council:

I am sending this letter on behalf of Entergy New Orleans, LLC (“ENO”).
Council Resolution R-24-73 dated February 22, 2024 (“Resolution”) approved certain resilience
projects to be implemented by ENO for which the Department of Energy (“DOE”) Grid Resilience
and Innovative Partnership Program (“GRIP”) has allocated certain public funds.  Order #7, p. 20
of the Resolution approved certain monitoring and reporting with regard to those projects.
In compliance with the Resolution, ENO hereby advises the Council and stakeholders that ENO is
in ongoing negotiations with the DOE to finalize the scope, details, and funding of the projects
approved in the Resolution.  ENO looks forward to completing negotiations and commencing work
on the projects.
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at (504) 670-3673.

Sincerely,

Kevin T. Boleware

cc: Service List for UD-21-03

Entergy New Orleans, LLC
1600 Perdido Street 70112-1208
P.O. Box 61000
New Orleans, LA 70161-1000
Tel 504 670 3673
Fax 504- 670-3603
kbolewa@entergy.com

Kevin T. Boleware
Manager – Regulatory Affairs


